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December 27, 2017 

 

Bob Ammerman  
Scientific Director, Every Child Succeeds 

Professor (Pediatrics) and CCRF Endowed Chair 
Cincinnati Children’s Hospital Medical Center 
3333 Burnet Avenue ML7039 
Cincinnati, OH  45229 
 

Dear Mr. Ammerman, 

 

On behalf of the Association of Maternal & Child Health Programs, I am pleased to inform you that the 

Moving Beyond Depression ™ Program has been selected to receive a Best Practice Award at 

AMCHP’s 2018 Annual Conference. These awards honor especially innovative and effective practices 

in maternal and child health that have been successfully reviewed and accepted into Innovation Station 

since the previous conference.  

 

We look forward to presenting the award to you during AMCHP’s Annual Conference which will take 

place at the Crystal Gateway Marriott from February 10-13, 2018 in Arlington, Virginia.  We would be 

thrilled to recognize you in person and are happy to offer you, or a program representative, 

complimentary registration for this year’s AMCHP Annual Conference. AMCHP staff will be in touch 

with you to discuss the award and logistics more in depth in the coming weeks.     

 

On behalf of AMCHP, thank you for your dedication to improving the health of women, children, and 

families, and for sharing your work through Innovation Station. 

 

 

Most Sincerely,  

 
Lori Tremmel Freeman 

Chief Executive Officer  

 

 

cc: Sandra Oxley, Title V MCH Director, Ohio Department of Health 

Julie Traylor, Best Practices Committee Chair 

Lynda Krisowaty, Best Practices Committee Liaison  

 


